WELCOME
NEW MEMBERS 2011

Happy New Year!

Welcome to all our new members to
the club. We trust that you will enjoy
being part of our community sport-
ing club. All members please re-
member during this busy time to
ensure that courts are shared and
that people using the courts are
actually members. Please ask peo-
ple using the courts if they are
members. Please collect court fees
$20/court/hour and hand to commit-
tee member. Visitors are required to
pay court fees. When courts are full,
no singles play and you must offer
to play doubles or leave the court.
Play is limited to no more than 30
minutes.

Please note that you must close the
padlock to remove your key after
opening the courts. Also, lock gates
when leaving. Junior players to be
supervised by parents, as we do not
provide baby sitting services.
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Club
Championships

The club will be hosting
our annual cub champi-
onships on Saturday
the 19th of March from
1 pm for seniors and
from 9am on Sunday
the 2oth March for
Juniors.

Please see our website
for entry forms.

Senior Competition
NSTA WINTER

Teams of 2 men and 2 la-
dies are invited to register
with the club by the 26th
of March for senior winter
competition team tennis.
See Shane @ social ten-
nis on Tuesday and Sun-
day evenings from 7pm
for further details

£1 Like

Deer Park Tennis Club Inc is on Facebook.
Please ‘like’ the page to get instant updates on
events and club news.

www.facebook.com/Deer-Park Tennis-Inc

MEMBERS

Membership fees

Please note that as from 1st of April 2011 member-
ship fees will increase. This is necessary to cover the
increased cost of running the club.

. Family $230*

. Senior $185*

. Senior Student $165*

. Junior $95

.h' $30 discount if paid on time. No discount for junior member-
ships

Social Tennis : $5 members, $10 non-members. Court Light hire $15 per hour

OUTSTANDING COMPETITION FEES!!!!

If you have outstanding competition or membership fees
please send to your cheque or money order to PO BOX

2069 BRIMBANK CENTRAL DEER PARK 3023. You will

be asked to leave the courts if you are not fully paid up!

Please support our club so that we can continue to pro-
vide you with better tennis facilities!

ONGOING WORKING BEE

During the year members are
asked to ensure that the facili-
ties maintain their excellent
condition. We achieve this by
members doing some work
every time they use the facili-
ties. We have some weeds that
need to be pulled out around
the club, especially around the
club buildings and shed, and up
around the courts, including
court 4 fence line near the
kinder. Please take 10 minutes
of your visit to pull out some
weeds and do some general
clean up. Please don't leave it
to the same people to look after
your club.

www.deerparktc.com

Email: info@deerpartktc.com




